Treasury Chambers,
Breat Beorge Street,
...

6th October, 1942,
Dear Harrod, '

You recently came to see
Hopkins and suggested that it
might be more satisfactory if your
paper on Foreign Lending and its
relation to the Clearing Union
Proposals were discussed first of
all at the Treasury before we
decided whether to put it to the
Hurst Committee. We are entirely
in agreement with this view and
think that a telk at the Treasury
with the Economic Section would be
more fruitful, at any rate at the
first stage, than a talk at the
Hurst Committee.

Would you let me know when it
would be convenient for you to have
the talk? If you give me a few days



notice I will do my best to get
together the meeting.

Yours sincerely,

R. F, Harrod, Esa.,
Christ Church,
Oxford.



